
 

 Buller Electricity Limited  

 24 Robertson Street P O Box 243 T +64 3 788 8171 
 Westport 7825 Westport 7866 E info@bullernetwork.co.nz 
 New Zealand New Zealand W www.bullerelectricity.co.nz 

 

 
 
 
27 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
In regards to the Proposed 21 Lot subdivision at the Corner of Wilsons Lead Road and Tauranga Bay Road 
at Cape Foulwind as per provided drawings 510322-V1-011 and 510322-V1-021. 
 
I can confirm that there is sufficient capacity on the Buller Electricity 11kV distribution Network to supply 
the proposed subdivision for domestic residential housing. To supply the subdivision permission from the 
owner of the land on the opposite side of Wilsons Lead Road and an easement in favor of Buller Electricity 
Ltd would be required to install an 11kV underground cable or overhead line to connect to a transformer 
and associated LV reticulation for the subdivision. The installation of all additional distribution and 
reticulation infrastructure and easement would be required to be paid for by the subdivider. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dale Ross 
Network Asset Manger 
Buller Electricity Limited 


